
SOUTH MILL VILLAGE COMMUNITY TAG SALE

  

Spring has sprung, and there is no better time to 
get rid of the extra clutter!

Join us: Saturday, June 4th

Time: 8 a.m. to 2 p.m.

If you have housewares, collectibles, antiques, linens, small appliances, sporting goods, 
toys, and more, be sure to mark the date, because we want you to participate!

This is also a great opportunity to mingle with your neighbors while making some 
dough! 

Michele Pizzitola volunteered to coordinate this event for us.  She will handle the 
newspaper and online advertising.

So contact Michele today at 860-899-9977, 165 South Mill Drive to reserve your 
place in the South Mill Village Community tag sale!!!


